
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 
 

 
 
 
Thanks be to God; we were blessed to have once again 21 volunteers serve with our 
Annunciation Homeless Ministry at Aviator Park on the last Thursday of August!  
Thanks to all the food donated, we were able to offer meat and cheese sandwiches, 
PB&J sandwiches, hard-boiled eggs, fresh garden vegetables, bananas, slices of 
watermelon, tastykake pies, boxed water, and ice pops to the almost 50 men and 
women who came hoping for something to eat. One of our first-time volunteers noted 
during a conversation after we completed serving that every person who went through 
the line said: “Thank you.” It was a blessed and beautiful way to gather on the eve of 
our new Ecclesiastical Year to serve those in need.  
 
The Annunciation Homeless Ministry serves at Aviator Park on the 5th Thursday in the 
months that have 5 Thursdays. The other Orthodox churches serve on the subsequent 
Thursdays and welcome additional help if anyone wants to join them. Annunciation’s 
next scheduled serving date is November 30th. Please save the date and join us if you 
are able.  
 
Meanwhile, please consider supporting our current Hygiene Drive benefiting Prevention 
Point Philadelphia. Please click HERE if you would like to donate any needed items. 
Also, please remember to bring any used books you would like to donate this month for 
our annual book drive benefiting Project Home.  
 

Thank you to all for your support and ongoing prayers! 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1xgn0TEMxBe7YlAbAyPccBsntwvAHMiKn/edit?usp=docslist_api&filetype=msword%20https://docs.google.com/file/d/1xgn0TEMxBe7YlAbAyPccBsntwvAHMiKn/edit?usp=docslist_api&filetype=msword

